

Moat Farm Infant and Nursery School

and Lavender Farm Nursery







Brookfields Road Oldbury West Midlands B68 9QR

Tel: 0121 552 1885

Monday 9th October 2023

Dear Families,

You may have seen the media coverage regarding Reinforced Autoclaved Aerated Concrete (RAAC) and its use in educational settings.

We wanted to inform you that, following an independent survey carried out in September 2023, our buildings are not affected and therefore they will continue to function as normal.

I hope that this offers reassurance.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Deborah Walker Headteacher



COLLABORATION RESPECT CREATIVITY PERSEVERANCE CARING REFLECTIVENESS









